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Martin, Bemmels
To Explain OU

General Education

On February 2 and 9 Presi-
dent Martin and Decn W. D.
Bemmels will present to the
student body an over-all view
cf the college program. The
February 9 assembly will be a
group discussion with the stu-
dent body 1n groups of approxi-
mately thirty students. Student
leaders will moderate the dis-
cussions which will concern
campus problems and questions
about 1he general education
program.

Although the assemblies are
designed to present the general
educaticn program, President
Martin and Dean Bemmels feel
that they should also be oppor-
tunities for students to gain an
understanding of what the col-
lege is trying to do with .and
for them.

The need for such assemblies
was pointed out by Dr. Lewis
Mayhew, Michigan State Uni-
versity, who was here this fall
to speak at the Tri College Con-
ference. After visiting the
Student Council, he reported
that he found many OU stu-
dents were not familiar with
the program.



